
 

Ref: Photos2022/CJP/noc 
 
 
7th October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
On Monday 7th November, Carmel Jane Photography will be coming into school to take individual 
and sibling photographs of the children. 
 
To give consent for your child to have their photograph taken, you must complete and return the 
below slip before Monday 31st October.  
 
Parents who wish to have a family photograph of their children (brothers and sisters from within the 
primary school only) should also indicate on the below slip by ticking the box.  
 
Please ensure full uniform is worn on the day. Parents will receive free proofs of every image with 
the option to make a purchase at a later date. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms. S. Shepherd 
Headteacher 
 

School Family Photograph – Monday 7th November 

Children’s Name(s):        Classes: 

______________________________________________________________________________     ____________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________________     ____________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________________     ____________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________________     ____________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________________     ____________________ 
 
 

I would like my children to have a group photo:  

 

Signed: _______________________________________________________ Date: _______________ 

 

Print name: ________________________________________________________________________ 

 


